
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I hope that the graduate assistance can get more stipens for a better living conditions. Nowadays,
the stipends just cover the housing rent, car cost (like insurance and gas), insurance, food which
are the very basic for us. So I think more income can significantly improve our living condition
and style. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Haochen Yang
University of Maryland, College Park
4356 Stadium Dr, College Park, Maryland 20742
yhcbloom@outlook.com


